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Lincroft, NJ -- More than 100 education leaders from around the state will attend a seminar on bullying
awareness and prevention to be presented by the Department of Education on Friday, April 15, 2011.

The program is hosted by the Department’s Office of Governance and Leadership in partnership with Brookdale
Community College’s Education Department. The program is open to school superintendents, principals,
administrators and supervisors. It takes place in the lecture hall of the MAN Building 105 on the Brookdale
campus.

The purpose of this forum is to provide school districts with an overview of the new anti-bullying law and what it
requires school districts to do. A similar seminar will be presented at William Paterson University on May 6, 2011.
To register for the May 6th event and see a list of other upcoming events go to this link:
http://www.state.nj.us/archive/education/dsis/leadership/events/

https://nj.gov/education/archive/dsis/leadership/events/

